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  Well done to Year 1 who enjoyed their trip to Birdland yesterday. It was great to hear 

all about it and to also be told that their behaviour was complimented by members of  

the public and the staff. I know that the penguins were a real highlight! 

We are enjoying World Book Day today, with many of us choosing the bedtime story pyjama option to 

wear today as we share our favourite books and enjoy time reading together. Don’t forget that you 

can be part of St Sampson’s bedtime story later by joining in on the Zoom link sent out my Mrs James. 

Year 6 are off to STEAM tomorrow for a WWII experience tomorrow. I am looking forward to seeing 

them all dressed up. It will be interesting to see if their packed lunches are in line with authentic 

rations! 

              Jennifer Bayne 

      

 

 

Cake Sale - Thank you to everyone who supported our Cake Sale to raise money for the 

earthquake appeal in Turkey and Syria. Your generous donations and sales means that we 

raised a fantastic £528.08.   

 

Our Value that we are exploring this term is ‘Generosity’ 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week from before Christmas!  

Bees – Ophelia & Edward  Butterflies – Maggie & Simon  

1A – Rafferty & Iris  1CS – Peter & Amelia 

2H – Jessica & Isabelle   2T- Samuel W & Beatrice 

3/4C – Euan & Giles    3/4L – Jasper & Lily  3/4R – Chase & Freddie 

5O – Josh & Liam   5S – Toby & Arthur 

6B – Lola & Bobby  6J- Eloise & Eliza 

 

Start of the School Day 

We have noticed that some children are arriving at school very early in the mornings. Children should 

not be left unsupervised on the playground before 8:35am. If you need early childcare, please contact 

Smartzone.  Please ensure that all children who walk by themselves don’t leave home too early.  
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Comic Relief – Red Nose Day 2023 – Friday, March 19th 

We will yet again be joining in with Red Nose Day, on Friday 19th March.  

Unlike previous years, we will not be selling red noses in school as this is not an option for us to do 

anymore. Instead, red noses can be bought from Amazon and, of course, children are welcome to wear 

them to school! 

We invite children to come to school wearing something red or whacky or fancy dress, in exchange for 

a donation.  

 

Netball Match Report 

On Monday, we had an away netball fixture at St Mary’s, Purton. 

In the first quarter, excellent Eloise G scored 2 tremendous goals. In the second quarter, St Mary’s 

fought for a goal but didn’t succeed. Instead, Charlie scored a goal for St Sampson’s.  Then, in the 

penultimate quarter, we scored an outstanding three goals, Emily scoring 2 and Amelia scoring 1.  

The final quarter saw Matilda score a goal in the last minute for St Sampson’s.   

As well as some great scoring, we also defended well, Player of the match was Matilda. 

The final result was 0-6 and a victory for SSP!  

Team: Matilda, Charlotte, Emily F, Jenson, Eloise G., Eliza & Ameila 

            Lara & Eloise 

 

All Clubs finish for this term on Friday, 24th March 


